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Key Discussion Points: 

• Welcome, Review Agenda and Introductions 

• Review AU Postcards Mailed to Neighbors 

• Review 2022 AU Eagle Living Guide 

• Meltzer Center Letters of Support 

• AUNP Orientation Outline 

• Adjourn   

 

Summary: The Working Group meeting began with a welcome from the co-chairs and a review 

of the agenda for the meeting. Next, Cory Peterson walked the group through reviewing the 

postcards mailed to AU neighbors and the Eagle Living Guide, which provides students valuable 

info about residing in the community. He took feedback from working group members for 

improvement. Cory next gave an overview of the Meltzer Center project, which is preparing to 

go before the Zoning Commission in July, and detailed how neighbors can draft a letter of 

support for the project. The meeting closed out with Don Edwards, of Justice and Sustainability 

Associates, and Cory reviewing the context and outline of an AU Neighborhood Partnership 

Orientation Program, which will take place later in the summer. Members agreed to begin work 

on a communication plan to advertise the event.  


